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Christine Jacobson
cjacobson@pcc.govt.nz
64 4 237 3815
23 January 2013
Terence Boylan
Invercargill City Council 
Invercargill
terence.boylan@icc.govt.nz
Dear Mr Boylan
Clare Lenihan
In 2012 I engaged Clare Lenihan to provide legal advice on our draft Porirua City Reserves Management Plan.  
Clare provided excellent, and clear, written and oral advice.  I particularly appreciated her wording suggestions where she had identified legal issues with aspects of the plan.  
We were able to quickly develop a good working relationship through phone calls and email. I found Clare’s manner to be professional, astute and friendly.  She was prompt in providing advice – we were working to a tight deadline, so this was appreciated.   She was also mindful of my limited budget, and we were able to successfully work within this.

I would have no hesitation in using her services again, or in recommending her services to others.
Yours sincerely
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Christine Jacobson
Senior Policy Analyst (Leisure Assets)
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